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Dear Chair Rep. Lively, Rep. Vice-Chair Gamba, Rep. Vice-Chair Levy and members 

of the committee, 

 

 

I'm writing to request that you support HB 3932, this is a common sense bill that will 

allow the state of Oregon to recover the impaired waterways in our state and recover 

essential wildlife ecosystems in a single step. 

 

Contrary to the opposition's claims, this bill isn't about reducing trapping and hunting 

practices, but allowing beavers to safely exist where they have previously been 

overhunted or removed. 

 

This will allow them to do what they do best, and restore the waterways that the DEQ 

has been tasked with improving. 

 

 

It's a no-cost and common sense solution to a problem the state is facing, so I 

strongly believe it should be passed. 

 

 

Thank you, 

    Dominic 


